Felipe Jones
746 Harry St.
Tucson, Arizona
79434
November 17, 2021


To
University of Columbia Academic Committee
7483 Parkway Dr
New York City, New York
3432

Esteemed Academic Committee,

I write to inquire about the status of my athletic scholarship application. Attached to this letter you will find a copy of my application form as well as my official ID and original mail. Please feel free to contact me with any information regarding this process or if you need any additional information. I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your assistance in these procedures.

Sincerely,


Felipe Jones
